
 
 

CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
TEMPORARY STREET CLOSURE 

 
100 BLOCK OF WEST SECOND STREET  

 
DOWNTOWN EVENT/PUMPKIN PALOOZA 

 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2023 

7:30 AM TO 4:00 PM 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 100 Block of West Second Street from 
Avenue A to Division Street will be temporarily closed to traffic on Saturday, 
October 14, 2023 from 7:30 a.m., to 4:00 p.m.  The streets will be closed for a 
Downtown Event/Pumpkin Palooza sponsored by Mainstreet Grandview 
Association.  
 
Drivers should use alternate routes. 

 
For additional information, please contact Assistant Public Works Director Todd 
Dorsett at (509) 882-9211. 

 

CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
Anita G. Palacios, MMC, City Clerk 
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